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MESSAGE FROM THE COMMITTEE 

 

Dear Old Stamfordian 

It was fantastic to see so many faces join us for reunion, and we would like to say a huge 

thank you to those who attended. There was a good turn out for the lunchtime event and 

we wish to extend our gratitude to the catering team for an exceptional lunch. 

 

The hog roast in the evening was a huge success, with around 250 Old Stamfordians from 

across the Schools gathering on Mainfield to enjoy the sunshine and the Andrew Carter 

touch rugby competition. Our Chairman, Cam Park, had the honour of presenting the 

winning prize to the team of OS 17. It is a tournament that is close to the hearts of many 

Old Stamfordians and we were thrilled to see high numbers of both players and 

spectators. 

 

We hope you enjoy the photo gallery of the day and we look forward to welcoming 

https://www.stamfordschools.org.uk/stamford-community/old-stamfordians/


 

you back to the Schools in the future.  

 

The Old Stamfordian Club Committee 
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REUNION 2022 

 

 

It was fantastic to welcome over 200 Old Stamfordians back to the Schools on Saturday 11 

June as we hosted, for the first time since 2019, our reunion. The timetable of the day 

included a Chapel service, lunch in the Oswald Elliot Hall and culminated in the Andrew 

Carter touch rugby tournament and a hog roast on Mainfield, held jointly with the Old 

Girls' Guild. 

 

  

 

In a hotly contested rugby competition, a team of OS 17 ran out winners, and a terrific 

time seemed to be had by all. 



 

  

Click here for the photo gallery  

 

 

GOLF RESULTS 

 

OS Golf - Spring 2022 

  

Old Pupils Salver at Luffenham Heath: Friday 22 April.  

Only four schools entered this year’s event. Stamford was represented by Nick Glover, 

Richard James, Martin Jaffrey, Mark Walmsley, Robin Woodall and Geoff Holyoake. 

  

Stamford accumulated 75 points from their best two pairs and finished third, 4 points 

behind the winners, Old Loughburians. 

  

 54th Championship Meet at Luffenham Heath: Saturday 7 May.  

A well-presented Luffenham Heath with the Hawthorn in full flower welcomed the 

OS Golfers. The fine condition of the course and weather augured well for good scoring. 

However, all the OS inexplicably struggled on the day. 

  

Andrew Taylor, joint leader in the morning with Alistair Weir, held off a strong afternoon 

challenge from Neil Nottingham to win the Whitby Cup with 63 points. 

  

Alistair Weir (34 points) retained the McKenzie Cup for the morning round and Neil 

Nottingham (34 points) won the Ferrier Cup in the afternoon. 

https://www.stamfordschools.org.uk/stamford-community/old-stamfordians/old-stamfordian-events/


 

  

John Cartwright, who was unable to play through injury, joined the evening diners for a 

well deserved ‘fish and chip’ supper at the nearby Coach House Inn. 

  

Future Events:  

All OS are welcome to all events: 

Summer: Burghley Park: Friday 26 August.         

Contact Neil Nottingham 

  

Autumn: Luffenham Heath: Saturday 24 September.     

Contact Geoff Holyoake  

 

 

FUTURE EVENTS 

 

 

Burghley Park Golf Meet 

Friday 26 August 2022 
 

Contact: Neil Nottingham 

 

 

Annual Autumn Reunion Lunch at Boston  

Saturday 3 September 2022 

Boston & County Club, Parkgate, Boston, Lincolnshire, PE21 6RL  

Further information to follow. 

 

Contacts: Dudley Bryant MBE & Phillip Hoskins 

 

mailto:neilnottinghamgbg@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:geoff.holyoake@outlook.com
mailto:community@ses.lincs.sch.uk?subject=Burghley%20Park%20Golf%20Meet
mailto:dudleybryant@tory.org
mailto:philliphoskins@btinternet.com


 

Luffenham Heath Golf Meet 

Saturday 24 September 2022 
 

Contacts: Geoff Holyoake & John Cartwright 

 

 

184th London OSC Dinner 

Wednesday 2 November 2022  

Further information to follow. 

 

Contact: Ian Brassington 

 

 

  

 

   

Copyright © 2022 The Stamford Endowed Schools Development Office, All rights reserved. 

As a member of the Stamford Endowed Schools community, including Old Stamfordians, parents of 

Old Stamfordians, former staff, and friends of Stamford Schools, you are receiving information from 

the Stamford Endowed Schools Development Office. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Stamford Endowed Schools Development Office 

Brazenose House 

St. Paul's Street 

Stamford, Lincolnshire PE9 2BE 

United Kingdom 

Add us to your address book 

 

Update your preferences and choose which mailings are relevant to you. 

mailto:community@ses.lincs.sch.uk?subject=Luffenham%20Heath%20Golf%20Meets
mailto:community@ses.lincs.sch.uk?subject=London%20OSC%20Dinner
https://stamfordschools.us12.list-manage.com/vcard?u=21228e573b5fcefe307898aa1&id=c4d69daf03
https://stamford-endowed-schools.mailchimpsites.com/manage/preferences?u=21228e573b5fcefe307898aa1&id=6328df84ad&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=5dd0aa01ed
https://stamford-endowed-schools.mailchimpsites.com/manage/preferences?u=21228e573b5fcefe307898aa1&id=6328df84ad&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=5dd0aa01ed
https://www.stamfordschools.org.uk/stamford-community/old-stamfordians/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/2852599/
https://instagram.com/oldstamfordians
https://facebook.com/oldstamfordian
https://twitter.com/oldstamfordian
https://www.stamfordschools.org.uk/about-stamford/news/stamford-win-independent-school-of-the-year-award-for-community-outreach/


 

 

Unsubscribe from all mailings from Stamford Endowed Schools 
 

 

https://stamfordschools.us12.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=21228e573b5fcefe307898aa1&id=6328df84ad&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=5dd0aa01ed

